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Principal’s Report 

 
150 Year Celebrations 
Thank you to our entire school community who worked so 
hard to ensure that our weekend of festivities was a huge 
success.  Students, staff, families, ex-pupils, ex-staff and ex-
principals all gathered together to celebrate 150 years of 
public education in Hay and the foundation of our school 
on the current site.  Everyone enjoyed the festivities that 
provided fun and nostalgia for all parties.  The bush dance 
was well attended, along with the trivia night on Saturday 
night.  At the Open Day on Saturday, people enjoyed 
reliving past memories and taking a walk through the 
memorabilia display in the library.  Our celebratory cake 
was cut by Cliffie Cox, our oldest ex-pupil, and Evelyn 
Smithers, our youngest pupil, while the captains cut the 
ribbon to open the commemorative path.  Well done to 
the combined efforts of all involved. 
 
No Greenslip Reward 
This week students who have not received a greenslip over 
the past 5 weeks were treated to a ‘Fizzle and Pop’ Science 
Show today.  This show was presented by TwistEd Science 
who brought maximum fun to their shows.  Thank you to 
all students who consistently follow our school rules on a 
daily basis. 

 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN results have been received by the school and 
NAPLAN student reports will be sent out this week for 
students in Year 3 and Year 5.  Once again, our school 

results show pleasing growth by students in their literacy 
and numeracy, with much improvement being shown in the 
areas of spelling and writing.  Please make contact with the 
school if you would like to discuss your child’s individual 
result with the class teacher. 
 
Term 4 
Please note some important dates in Term 4 which include:   
 Cup Cake Day – Year 6 Fundraiser – 21st October; 
 Grandparents’ Day at School – 25th October; 
 Proud and Deadly Awards – 30th October; 
 Year 5 Parliamentarian Speeches – 2nd December; 
 Swim School for all students – 2nd  December – 13th 

December;  
 Year 6 Farewell – 12th December; and  
 Presentation Day – 17th December.   
 
A full calendar of events will be included with the first 
newsletter for next term. 
 
I would like to wish students and staff a safe and relaxing 
holiday in readiness for a very busy Term 4.  Students 
commence on Monday 14th October, along with teaching 
and administrative staff. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Carol Oataway 
Principal 

25th September 2019 

HAPPY 150th HPS 

SCHOOL RULES 

I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 

MERIT 

Assembly 

Fri 27th Sept 

12pm 

School Hall 
All Welcome 
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SPORTS REPORT 
Trent Barrett Shield 
Congratulations to our students who will travelled to 
Wagga yesterday to participate in the Trent Barrett 
Regional Finals. Both Hay teams played exceptionally 
well and represented the school with pride. The girls 
drew two games and went down in one and the boys 
won one, drew one and lost their semi final. Players of 
the day were given to Dan Jamieson and Matilda 
Nisbet.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Books, Rachel Pearson, Jamie 
Woods and Ben Gardiner who volunteered their time 
to assist with the coaching of the teams as well as all 
the parents who were, as always, a fantastic cheer 
squad!  

Thank you! 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who have as-
sisted in making this term a fabulous sporting one. 
Without your support, our students would not be 
able to participate in the number of sporting events 
that they do.  Have a wonderful holiday and a well-
earned break! 

STAR BORROWERS 
Sophie Tapper - 5/6SC 

DOUBLE STAR BORROWER 
Nina Schiller - KC 

Dillon Green - 4/5J 
Emily Taylor - 4/5J 

HOMEWORK CLUB 
Resuming Term 4 

Week 2 
Tuesday 22nd October  

Weekly Attendance Rates 
Week ending:  20th September 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance Facts 
 Well done to KC for their excellent attendance 

last week; 
 Well done to all classes who achieved over 90% 

attendance last week; 
 Children are required to attend school every day 

unless sick; 
 A medical certificate is required for illnesses over 

3 days; 
 Children who attend school regularly are pre-

pared for success in school and in life; 
 Children who attend school regularly develop 

healthy life habits; 
 Children who attend school regularly feel more 

connected to their community and develop im-
portant social skills and friendships; and 

 Students who attend school regularly are set up 
for a strong future. 

1 KC 96.84% 
2 4/5J 95.83% 
3 1/2Z 95.24% 
4 3/4R 93.04% 
5 5/6D 92.00% 
6 3/4B 91.67% 
7 5/6SC 89.60% 
8 1/2S 85.26% 
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150 years celebrations 
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ON SALE NOW 

150 YEARS OF HISTORY BOOK 

$40 from the front office 

 

TERM 3  

20th Sept Billy Tea Bush Band 

21st Sept School Open Day - 10am 

27th Sept Last day of Term 3 

14th Oct Students Return 

TERM 4 

21st Oct Cupcake Day 

25th Oct Grandparents’ Day 

30th Oct Proud & Deadly Awards 

2nd Dec Year 5 Parliamentarian Speeches 

12th Dec Year 6 Farewell 

17th Dec Presentation Day 

HPS Payment Coupon 
 

Name:___________________________________________ 

Total Payment  $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 
or by Parents Online Payments on website 

Payment is required for ALL performances 

Fees  

General Contribution $35.00 

Subject Fees $20.00 

Performances  

Twisted Science FREE 

25th September  

HPS CANTEEN NEWS 
 

If you have monies owing to the 
canteen please pay asap. 

 

Students may place money at the 
canteen and use their CREDITS for 

purchases. It is preferred that all 
accounts are to be kept in credit. 

FOR SALE 
COMMEMORATIVE TEA 

TOWEL 
Available from the front office 

$10 


